resent from Acton, Milton

the bride wore and white pile etheart roses. m their honeyok up residence Milton.

NG SERVICE OF THE

on Real Board

Golden Bronze

1 White odels At abulous avings!

**ANGE** Kelvinator

HITE SALE PRICE 169.99

Price \$239.99

Model KR 313

IND ON C RANGE . . .

nd Broil Elements Removable Oven Removable Raised Pans Easy to estal trim, between me Porcelain finish of the range body.

ent Door Racks and

compartment with sliding lid ight anodized

cheese, etc.

Finest "Polarsphere" 19.99

## Slides of trips to Expo, California shown Institute at January meeting

by Mrs. James Hamilton

Mrs. Thomas Howden was hostess for the January meeting of the Hornby Women's Institute held on Wednesday afternoon, January 10. The president, Mrs. Clifford Wrigglesworth, was in charge of the business part of the meeting and opened with the institute Ode followed by the Mary Stewart Collect. The roll call, "Name new products on the grocery shelf and your reaction," was answered by the nine members and two visitors present. Mrs. Roy Wilson read the mintes of the December meeting and gave the secretary's report. The correspondence included everal thank you notes for gifts ent at Christmas; notice of Achievement Day and of the new -H product; also a letter from he area president. A discussion bllowed on suggestions for upating the 4-H girls' programs nd projects. Members are to ring their suggestions to the ebruary meeting. Mrs. William cPherson gave a short report a meeting she had attended

Brampton on farm safety. The meeting was then turned ver to the home economics conener, Mrs. Cecil Patterson and PETING he introduced the speaker, Mrs. adys Featherstone, who showed plored slides of her trip to Exand also of the bus trip to Green or alifornia. Members had been sked to bring samples of their obbies and these proved very teresting. Some helpful hints ere also given. Mrs. McPherwas courtesy convener and anked Miss Featherstone for

showing her pictures and extended a vote of thanks to the hostess. Lunch was served by the hostess who was assisted by Mrs. Wrigglesworth and Mrs. McPherson.

Members of the Hamilton clan gathered at the North Trafalgar Community Centre on Friday evening, January 12, to pay honor to a recent groom and his bride, Mr. and Mrs. Bill Marchment. The first part of the evening was spent playing euchre with the prizes going to the following winners, Mrs. Albert Marchment, Mrs. Garry Hamilton, Jack Marchment and Jim Hamilton. Following cards the young couple were called to the front of the hall where they sat beneath a pink and white umbrella which was decorated with white wed- ient in the Oakville-Trafalgar

can hovering above. Mrs. Melvin Penney assisted the bride on the opening of the gifts while Mrs. John Fakla made a charming hat for the bride out of a variety of colored ribbons and bows. Bill expressed sincere thanks to all for the many useful gifts. Lunch was served by those in charge of the evening, Mrs. Willis Hamilton, Mrs. Floyd Hamilton, and Mrs. Brian ents, Mr. and Mrs. Alan Harrop.

The North Trafalgar Euchre Club held their weekly euchre party on Saturday night, January 13, at the North Trafalgar Community Centre. There were nine tables of euchre in play with the prizes going to the following winners; Joan Craig, Mrs. Clare Wilson, Mrs. Wilbert Nix, Ralph Featherston, Harvey Dunn and Arthur Burton. The lucky draws

were won by Charlie Brown and

Mrs. Jim Hamilton. Congratulations to Mr. and Mrs. Donald Peacock on the arrival of their daughter Cheryl Anne on Wednesday, January 10. Get well wishes are extended

to Mrs. Graham Gillies, who is a patient in the Milton District Hospital following surgery. Mr. and Mrs. George Sammit

returned home last week from Saskatchewan, Alberta, where they visited with friends and relatives during the holiday season.

Belated greetings to Mr. and Mrs. George Hamilton, who celebrated their 26th wedding anniversary on January 12.

Get well wishes are extended to Homer McCann, who is a patding bells and a pink watering Memorial Hospital following surgery.

> Mr. and Mrs. Martin Southwood have returned from a vacation in England where they visited with friends and relatives. Congratulations to Mr. and Mrs. Barry Little of Markham the arrival of their twin daughters, Kimberley Jean and

> Get well wishes are extended to Clifford Hunter, who is a patient in the Sholdice Clinic.

Kelly Ann. Congratulations are

extended to the proud grandpar-

Robert, Larry, Gwen and Ricky Rutledge spent the weekend at the home of Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Tyndall of Clinton, where they enjoyed plenty of good ski-

Members of the Eden United Church Young People's Society

SUITS & DRESSES

\* Matching Slack - Skirt & Sweater Sets

JANUARY

Saving Of Up To 1/3 In Our Year End Clearance

\* JEWELLERY

SKI JACKETS

SNOWSUITS

COATS

\* ACCESSORIES

\* SLACK SUITS

held a tobogganing party on Friday night, January 12 at the Glen Eden Ski Club. Following the outdoor activity they returned to the home of Mr. and Mrs. John

Hamilton where everyone enjoyed refreshments. Mrs. F.J. Robinson and Judy Parton of Milton visited with Mrs. Abe Neilson of Hornby re-

Birthday greetings to Darlene Wood, Patsy Patterson, Robert Wallace and Peter Trischler who will celebrate their birthdays on January 18, to Carol Jean Neilson on January 19, Kevin Rusk on January 21 and to Donald

Break on January 22. The January meeting of the Eden United Church Women was held at the home of Mrs. Harry Lowden on Monday night, January 8 with Mrs. Bill Hill presiding. The meeting was opened

Arrangements can be made to have you skiing in the Laurentians, the Alps, Northern Ontario or Banff.

> **★** CRUISES **★** PASSPORT APPLICATIONS ★ AIR

**★** BUS \* RAIL Let Us Help You With

Your Travel Needs Milton

Travel Service 14 Martin St. 878-9211 - 878-2527

\* SLIMS

\* BLOUSES

**★ SKIRTS** 

OFF

with the U.C.W. Ode followed by prayer. Mrs. Roy Break read the scripture lesson from Hebrews and told a story entitled "A time to pray". Mrs. Elmer May was in charge of the Study Book and discussed the importance of the ten commandments.

The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved and the treasurer reported a balance of \$257.45 plus stocks. The annual reports of the secretary, treasurer and visiting committee were read and approved. The new flooring for the church steps was discussed. Mrs. John Cordingley had a sample of the material on display for the ladies to see. It was decided to leave final discussion until March as the cold weather would make it impossible to lay flooring at this

dered them. It was decided to gather in all the Canada Packer labels and send them away for three dozen

out to those present who had or-

forks to be in time for the reception of the Mason wedding. Mrs. Roy Break and Mrs. John Cordingley were named for the committee to look after the purchase of a gift for the presentation on Monday evening, January 29 for Wilma Mason, Mrs. Elmer May was elected to look after securing the North Trafalgar Community Centre for that

The roll call word "Joy" was answered by the twelve members present. The annual meeting of the church was announced. The meeting closed with the Mizpah Benediction. Mrs. Jack Nixon

ment and conducted two contests. Lunch was served by the hostess, Mrs. Leonard Buckler returned home from the Milton District

Hospital last week and extends her sincere thanks to all for their kindness during her stay in the hospital. Get well wishes are extended

to Lynda Chamberlain who is suffering from a case of sleeping sickness in the Oakville-Memorial Hospital.

The Halton County Protective Association which was formed over 60 years ago to track down cattle rustlers and insure farmers against loss of livestock through rustling are heading for hard times as the treasury is reported to be at rock bottom.

membership and to an active rustler who was not caught. Secretary Henry Peacock reported at the annual meeting that a payment of \$66 was made to one farmer who lost a steer to rustlers and meant that the association ended 1967 \$41 in the red. Their only income is \$25 from annual dues paid by their 25 members, at \$1 each. At one time they had 150 members. It was decided that they would hold a banquet social in order to raise enough profit to balance their books. Good luck to the boys on their 1968 project.

Milk stays fresh longer if you add a pinch of salt to a quart of



-- YOU'LL BE RICHER

-- YOU'LL BE HAPPIER

IF YOU CHOOSE ONE OF OUR SELECTED USED CARS -- OR A NEW '67 FORD

## Record Ford sales mean record Ford deals! Come in today!

This is your best time to buy a new Ford. Right now, you can get a better deal from your Ford dealer on every car he sells-because Ford sales are increasing all across Canada-and setting all-time records in many areas. The result is a better deal for you. But there's another reason for buying a new Ford, besides the better deal you can get. It's the quality you get in Fords. This quality is

the reason more and more people are switching to Ford from other makes. It's something you can sense the moment you begin a test drive in a new Ford. And it's something you can count on mile after mile, year after year. See your Ford dealer today. Check the quality that comes with Ford's

famous Quiet Ride and then check the better deal you can get!

You're ahead in a



Quieter because they're better built!

FORD

FORD

CO. LTD.

409 Main St. East

MILTON

Phone 878-2369

uterwear

CHILDREN'S

SIZES 5-17

8-20

141/2-241/2

12-24 MONTHS - 2-3x - 4-6x - 7-14

GIRLS - JUMPER



ONLY AT 228 Main St. - Milton

SLIMS, TOQUES, MITTS

**PHONE 878-2067**